

BOARD OF SUPERVISORS

COUNTY OF HUMBOLDT

825 5TH STREET, ROOM 111

EUREKA, CALIFORNIA 95501 PHONE: (707) 476-2390

June 22, 2021

Mr. Brian Renner

Dear Mr. Renner,

On behalf of the Humboldt County Board of Supervisors, I would like to thank you for the time you have served on the Humboldt County Aviation Advisory Committee. I appreciate your passion for community and the hard work you've done on behalf of the County. I wish you the best on future endeavors.

Sincerely,

Virginia Bass, Chair

Humboldt County Board of Supervisors